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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –May 16, 2019 

 

 

Officer Involved Shooting 

 

 

Detectives from the Adams County Sheriff’s Office are investigating an officer-involved shooting that 

occurred early this morning. 

On May 16th, 2019 at approximately 12:47 a.m., members of the Adams County Sheriff’s Office 

responded to 7620 Greenwood Boulevard in unincorporated Adams County for a reported domestic 

disturbance involving an adult male armed with a firearm. Upon arrival, Deputies were confronted by a 

man armed with a rifle outside the residence. A Deputy fired one round at the suspect, later identified 

as Tou Bie Ricky Lo, 30, of 7620 Greenwood Boulevard. However, the round did not strike the suspect. 

The suspect subsequently dropped the rifle and was taken into 

custody. The defendant was arrested, transported to the Adams 

County Sheriff’s Office Substation and will be charged with the 

following:  

 Aggravated Assault Menacing-Family (Felony) 

 Prohibited Use of Weapons (Misdemeanor) 
 
The defendant is held at the Adams County Sheriff’s Office 

pending processing and transport to the Adams County 

Detention Facility. No physical injuries to the Deputies or 

defendant are apparent.  

The investigation is ongoing and the defendant may face further 

charges. Additional updates will be forthcoming. 
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